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                 Last Week’s Attendance 

Y4H, Y4G 98% Expected Attendance 

Rec C, Y6K 96% Expected Attendance 

Y3Kn, Y5K/S 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2M, Y2W, Y3Ke 94% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 93% Risk of under achievement 

Rec P 92% Risk of under achievement 

Y1Dr, Y1Di, Y6D 90% Risk of under achievement 

Headteacher Awards 
Nursery Rec C Rec P Y1Dr Y1Di Y2M Y2W 

Noah-Brian Rubie-Rose Tyler-Gene Aleena Ryley Bobby Everlyn 
Faith Gracie Posie Agustin Nathanael Rosie Darcy-Mae 

Y3Ke Y3Kn Y4H Y4G Y5C Y5KS Y6D Y6Ki 
Reyah Flossie Abby Connor Mathews Ronnie P Seb Mari-Jo 

Savanna Lexis Queen Fiyin Freddie Lucy Olivia Shantae 

Diary Dates  
 
 09.12.24 – Christmas Performances week 

 11.12.24 – Christmas Dinner Day 

 20.12.24 – Last day of term (early finish1:30pm) 

 20.12.24 – Christmas Jumper Day 

 21.12.24 – Christmas Holidays  

 06.01.25 – Return to school 

 

 
 

 

Derbyshire Times – Nativity Feature 
On Monday we have the Derbyshire 
Times in school who will be taking 
photos of KS1 and Lower Key Stage 2 
children’s dress rehearsal’s.  
 
The pictures will be in the Derbyshire 
Times on Thursday the 19th December. 
 
 
 

Choir Performance 
On Tuesday our Choir performed a  
number of songs for parents and  
carers. The children sang beautifully and despite 
not being in the hall (I was in my office attending 
training), I could hear the singing from my desk. 
Thank you to Miss Myers and Miss Hancock for 
supporting our children. 

Snapchat 
We have had conversations with some  
year 6 parents regarding concerns over  
snapchat. Please follow the link to several online 
safety guides on our website 
https://www.northwingfield.derbyshire.sch.uk/safeguarding/ 
 

Christmas Performances 
Next week we have our Christmas  
Performances taking place from Tuesday  
onwards. 
 

All families have been allocated tickets 
(if requested) and we have stuck to our 
2 tickets per family except for the Reception 
Performance as there are only 2 classes. 
 

Please make sure you bring your tickets to each 
performance. Also, please can I remind you that we 
cannot allow any photos or videos to be taken during 
any performances. 

Non-Uniform Day 
Today we held a non- 
uniform day to raise funds  
for school. Thank you to  
everyone who supported  
this event. 
 

Thank you to everyone who has 
donated chocolate and bought 
raffle tickets. Tickets will be available 
next week and the raffle will be 
drawn on Friday 13th December and 
we will announce the winners on 
Monday the 16th December. 


